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I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their support of 
school over the last term; it has made the job of the staff much easier  
knowing that families are supportive of all they do. We are looking forward 
to the coming terms and building on the progress made this term. 
The staff and I would also like to wish every family a peaceful Christmas 
and a prosperous New Year! 
Mrs Claire Green 

Celebrations! 

Pupils of the week: 

Class  1:  Abi Heeley for super progress with her reading and writing 

Class  2:  Dominic Evans for trying hard with his poetry 

Class 3: Daniel Brocklehurst for working hard in every lesson and producing work of        
consistently high quality 

Class 4: Ryan Ward for excellent poetry and sewing skills 

 

The Infant Cup was awarded to Thomas Ikin for good progress with his reading and number 
work. The Junior cup was awarded to Hannah Booth for being a wonderful role model to  
others. Well done to all the children who shared their successes in this week’s sharing     
assembly and to those pupils who remained on green all week.  

100 club 
 Congratulations to Mrs Powell 
and Mrs Chrusciezl whose    
numbers were drawn in last 
week’s double 100 club draw. 

Christmas Dates - Reminders 

The Carol Service for children and families in Classes 3 and 4 will be held at Holy Trinity Church on Tuesday             
17th December with a small Christmas Fayre back at school afterwards. Children will need to be back at school 
for 5.30pm so that the service can start at 6pm. 

The Christmas Fayre at school will have a few stalls and refreshments for you to enjoy. If anyone is able to help 
out on the evening either beforehand to set the stalls up or afterwards, please let me or a member of Friends of 
Capenhurst know. Thank you for all your bottle donations and to all the parents who helped with the ‘Secret  
Santa’. 

Wednesday 18th December is the day of the whole school trip to see the pantomime at the Floral Pavilion in                
New Brighton. The performance is in the morning; as such there will not be a hot meal option on that day.  If you 
have not already ordered a packed lunch from school, please remember to send in lunch.  Children will need to 
bring a sensible snack and drink for the interval, just enough to tide them over until lunchtime, one item of food is 
plenty. 

There will be a final sharing assembly of the term on Thursday 19th December at 1.30pm in the Village Hall. 
Please come along and join us as we mark the end of term. 

A reminder that school finishes at 2pm on Thursday 19th December and re-opens (for pupils) on Tuesday 7th 

January 2014. 

Prickly Hay! 
Congratulations to all the children in classes 1 and 2 for their fantastic performances last week. It was wonderful 
to see all the children on the stage singing, dancing and speaking with such confidence. Thank you to the       
parents who helped with costumes, props and learning words and to the staff who pulled it all together.  

Happy Birthday! 
‘Happy Birthday’ to the following members of the school community who will cele-
brate a birthday this week. 

Lucy Brassington 

Also birthdays during the Christmas Holiday 

Milly Powell  -  Phoebe Bowdern   

Alyssa Walsh  -  Anisah Rahim  and 

Harry Erraji   


